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Project Update 
 

WATERMAIN INSTALLATION ON GOREWAY DRIVE  
AUCTION LANE TO INTERMODAL DRIVE 

CITY OF BRAMPTON 

 
What are we doing? 

• We comprehensively tested the new watermain to ensure it will provide safe and reliable 
drinking water for its full designed lifespan. 

• Watermain testing and leak investigations took longer than originally planned, but recent results 
indicate we will soon be able to place the watermain into service. 

• We will connect the new watermain to the existing water system soon.  These connections will 
involve two-day excavations at both project ends and to adjacent side streets. 

 
When will the road reopen? 

• Two lanes of traffic in either direction will be maintained on Goreway Drive between Auction 
Lane and Intermodal Drive during this work. 

• Three lanes of traffic in either direction will resume following final asphalt restoration, which is 
expected to occur before November 30, 2018.  

• We may need to reduce traffic to a single lane in either direction for short periods of time to 
complete final watermain connections and asphalt restoration.   

• Please obey all traffic signs, Paid Duty Police Officers and flagpersons when present. 

 
Who can you call? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 

Scott Durdle Project Manager 905-791-7800, ext. 5052 

AECOM 
AECOM is the consulting engineering team hired by the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 

Chan Budhu 
Kevin Martin 

Contract Administrator 
Construction Inspector 

416-452-4564 
416-884-5360 

 
 
Thank you! 
 
Scott Durdle 
Project Manager 
 
C: Councillor G. Miles 


